
 

 
EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.8 of 2025 
 
CRUISE SHIP VISIT – Tuesday 2nd September 2025 
Date of Issue:   
 

1. All harbour users are hereby informed that the cruise ship MV Hebridean 
Sky will anchor off Eyemouth on the morning of Tuesday 2nd September 
2025 between 06:30 – 20:00 hours. Passengers will be landed by tender 
at the Harbour Road pontoon, where a temporary restricted area and 
security gate will be established around the Pavilion. 
 

2. There will be No Parking available on the quay side area between the 
Pavilion and the FMA. 
 

3. Pedestrian access to the pontoon secure area will be restricted and will 
be suspended briefly when cruise passengers are landing and 
disembarking.  
 

4. All restrictions will be lifted after the vessel sails at approximately 20:00. 

 

If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact 
Mark Wilson, Port safety and security officer on Tel: 018907 50223/07885 
742505 Email: operations@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk  

  

By order of the Port Safety and Security Officer  

Mark Wilson  
Eyemouth Harbour Trust  
 


	By order of the Port Safety and Security Officer

